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No Idle Zone Teacher & Staff Letter

Dear Teachers and Staff at 						  (Name of School),

						  (Name of School), is supporting a vehicle idling policy at the school. In addition, we are implementing a No Idle Zones campaign to spread the message of reduced vehicle idling, and we need your help! Here’s how you and your students might be involved in the Idle Free Schools campaign:	
· If students will be involved, students from the 				(grade, club, or class) at this school will be working on the campaign and will need to be outside of the school 20-30 minutes before school is excused on several days throughout the school year.  We will provide you with those exact dates as they approach. 
· Students will be taking home information to inform their parents of the campaign. This includes a letter, a flyer and a pledge form. Students will be bringing back the signed pledge forms.  
· Students from the campaign will collect your pledges and tally them up.
· The class that returns the most pledges will receive (if providing an incentive, for example a pizza party, please insert that information here.)

As a reminder, all persons operating vehicles at the school should adhere to the following guidelines:
· When waiting for students to be picked up, all engines should be shut off.
· All drivers should turn off engines when they arrive at school and when they expect to be parked for more than 10 seconds.
· If idling is necessary for temperature control, please restrict it to no more than 5 minutes.  

	We encourage you to eliminate unnecessary idling not only at our school but anywhere you are waiting for more than 10 seconds. This simple change will improve the air our children breathe, as well as the air quality in our neighborhoods. 

Included with this letter is a brochure or flyer to tell you more about idling reduction and a pledge sheet.  As part of our No Idle Zones campaign, we are asking all parents, teachers, staff, bus drivers and delivery truck drivers to pledge to not idle unnecessarily.  

Thank you for your support!


	

Adapted from the EPA’s Idle Free School Campaign: https://www.epa.gov/sites/default/files/2019-11/documents/idle_free_schools_presentation.pdf
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